




The Foundation has more than 20 years experience solving problems in the health and
hospital system. We would like the opportunity to engage with the commission in a frank
assessment of the strengths and weaknesses of the system, and provide advice from a
community perspective on the types of reforms needed to bring the system back into
alignment with community needs and expectations, and tackle the escalating cost of
hospital care to the NSW Budget.
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